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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 3, 2005

TO: Honorable Jeff Wentworth, Chair, Senate Committee on Jurisprudence 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1182 by Dutton (Relating to the issuance of an administrative writ of withholding for the 
enforcement of a child support obligation.), As Engrossed

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated. A domestic relations 
office could see some savings from not having to contact a Title IV-D agency to issue writs of 
withholding, but these savings are not expected to be significant. The office would be able to collect 
fees to recover some costs to file their own writs of withholding.

Source Agencies: 212 Office of Court Administration, Texas Judicial Council, 302 Office of the Attorney 
General
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